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Dear 
 
Thank you for your information request, dated 1 November 2023, where you asked a 
question about an expert group. I have stated the question in full and the answer is 
below. 
 
“the names of the panel members of the Report of The Commission on Human 
Medicines Isotretinoin Implementation Advisory Expert Working Group featured in 
this report” 
 
Based on the nature of your query, the information you have requested falls under 
an exemption in the FOI Act, Section 40(2). Section 40 applies when the requested 
information is  personal data (any information relating to an identified or identifiable 
living individual) and disclosure  would breach one or more of the data protection 
principles. The Agency is satisfied that disclosure here would breach the first data 
protection principle, in particular the requirement of fairness on the basis that 
disclosure would not be reasonably expected by the people mentioned in the 
information.    
 
To assist, it might be useful for you to be aware that there was a range of expertise 
represented on the group including dermatology, adult and paediatric psychiatry, 
paediatrics, general practice, lay representation, pharmacy. In addition, a range of 
organisations were represented including National Institute for Health and Care 
Excellence (NICE), Care Quality Commission (CQC) and General Medical Council 
(GMC).   
 
As you are aware, The Commission on Human Medicines Isotretinoin  
Implementation Advisory Expert Working Group has been published in full. 
 
If you have a query about this response, please reply to this email. 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Freport-of-the-commission-on-human-medicines-isotretinoin-implementation-advisory-expert-working-group&data=05%7C01%7CCatriona.Blake%40mhra.gov.uk%7Ceea907cd0e0f4268ae0808dbef40dd75%7Ce527ea5c62584cd2a27f8bd237ec4c26%7C0%7C0%7C638366834092556442%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8dfXlSsxS4Tr1jTvSKQFKjJp0V21WGU3%2BktRjG02lN0%3D&reserved=0


 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date you receive this response and addressed to: info@mhra.gov.uk 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 
If you were to remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you would 
have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. 
Please bear in mind that the Information Commissioner will not normally review our 
handling of your request unless you have first contacted us to conduct an internal 
review. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Committee Services Team 
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